On Tuesday 23rd April, Crockenhill travelled down to Rainham to play in the Kent Netball Tournament.

The team was: Lilly-Rae, Deni, Neave, Kiki, Marnie, Christabel, Alex and Charlie P.

Each match consisted of two halves of 6 minutes each and we had to switch positions for each game.

Our first game was against St Thomas More.  We played really well as a team with some fantastic shooting and we won the game 10-1.

Our second game was against Bryony.  Crockenhill scored the first 2 goals but then we found defending them tricky.  In the end, we lost the game 5-2.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our third game was against Gads Hill.  We remembered this team from last year and knew they were really good.  We played the best we could, communicating as a team, but unfortunately we lost 4-0.

Our last game before lunch was against Trottiscliffe.  We played really well with some great teamwork and won the game 8-0.

Our first game in the afternoon was against St Thomas of Canterbury.  This was a really balanced game and it ended in a 1-1 drew.

Our next game was against Woodlands.  We had some brilliant interceptions throughout the game and we won 5-2.

Then we played Halling.  We had made friends with the team over lunch and learnt that 2 of their players played for the Kent Junior team so we knew it was going to be a challenging game.  We played well but unfortunately they were too quick and we lost the game 4-0.

Our last game of the day was against Cliffe Woods.  We were determined to end the day positively and put all our effort into the game (even though we were now very wet from the rain!).  We played really well and we won the game 6-0.

At the end, when the scores were announced, Crockenhill had come a fantastic 10th out of 29 schools.

We all had a great, yet tiring, day.

Well done to everyone that played.
